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October 10, 2017

Medica's Statement on Market Changes

Alert
Health care markets around the country continue to evolve rapidly, with competitors entering and exiting
 on a frequent basis. Medica's markets are no exception. UnitedHealthcare has announced its intent to
 develop provider networks in Minnesota, North Dakota, South Dakota and western Wisconsin. Our
 relationship and agreement with you will not change. The partnerships that Medica has built with its
 providers continue to be important in the delivery of quality health care services to Medica's members.

Action
No action is required.
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